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GERS Upcoming Retiree Pay Date Clarification   

GERS Administrator Austin L. Nibbs would like to advise the retires that the upcoming pay date is 

scheduled for Friday April 29, 2022. Retirees receiving their annuity by ACH (direct deposit) should 

receive the funds in their bank accounts on Friday April 29th. In regards to retirees who currently 

receive their annuity by check, the checks were delivered to the post office yesterday Monday April 

25th  for mailing.  
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